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It has been an eventful month! View this email in your browser

Dear Praying Friends . . .
For the Jack family here in Michigan, February is proving an eventful month. 
First, our recommended support level has improved to the point where
leadership approved us to definitely plan on moving to the Bible college
(Wisconsin campus) this summer to resume ministry there in the fall.  Another
$400 per month will get us up to the 70% target, but that is a lot closer than the
$2000 per month we were falling behind a year ago! Second, our oldest moved
out and is looking for a steady job in southern Michigan; he has odd jobs for
now that do not require mask-wearing. Third, we are close to finalizing plans for
Christina to start college in the fall; she wants to train as a nurse. 
 
Recently while reading in Exodus, Andrea was challenged by the contrast
between fearing change versus trusting God to have a better plan through the
changes.  Our Bible Institute graduates serving remote people groups have
likewise wondered how young churches would fare when missionaries had to
evacuate their host countries during the pandemic.  Some have been able to
return (after thorough testing and quarantines, of course); and guess what? 
Church leaders in one location greeted their returning missionaries with news
that 99 people had trusted Christ and been baptized in December!  Another
missionary couple in the Asia Pacific region writes, “2020 was a great year for
the Buru believers! Church services were held in homes for much of the year.
Leaders gained experience in leading worship that they would not have had if
we had met together."

Please remember the following in your prayers:
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1. Short-staffed missionary teams as they wait for coworkers to be able to
return. (More details can be found at http://ethnos360.org/prayer)
2. Eight more supporters at $50/month (or equivalent) would get us to an
adequate level to begin ministry at the new location. (Email us for more details,
or click the donation link below.)
3. Our four kids as they each deal with change in their own way.
4. Bible Institute leaders as they navigate pandemic restrictions, sale of the
Michigan campus and expansion of the Wisconsin one. (See Instagram link.)

More stories of what God is doing can be found by following Ethnos360
on social media.

Keep up with the Jacks at the following places!
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